
 
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-904 Amendment 6 “Renewal” 

(Supersedes IAIS-C-904 Amendment 5) 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Corn Starch; Fuel alcohol; High fructose corn  

syrup, Carbon dioxide 
 

STCC: 20-462-10; 49-091-XX; 28-184-XX; 20-461-XX; 
28-133-20 

 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA 
   
 
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL 
      Rock Island, IL 
      Des Moines, IA 
      Council Bluffs, IA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 8, 2011 

     Effective Date:     July 25, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   November 14, 2024 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-980 Amendment 15 “Addition” 

(Supersedes IAIS-C-980 Amendment 14) 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity                Gluten meal; gluten feed; Starch; DDG; Corn  

germ; Screenings 

 
STCC: 20-419; 20-421; 20-462; 20-859-40; 20-467; 

01-139 
 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA  
  Rock Island, IL 
 
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL (for beyond) 
      Council Bluffs, IA (for beyond) 
  Rock Island, IL (for beyond) 
  Davenport, IA (for beyond) 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 8, 2011 

     Effective Date:     July 15, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   January 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-981  Amendment 7 “Deletion” 
(Supersedes IAIS-C-981 Amendment 6) 

 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Wheat 

 
STCC: 01-137 

 
3  Shipper   Westplains Company 
 
4 Origin (s) Omaha, NE 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL (for beyond) 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 8, 2011 

     Effective Date:     August 2, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   March 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1155 “New” 
 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Soybean Meal 
 

STCC: 20-923-XX 
 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin(s): Des Moines, IA 
   
 
5 Destination (s) Ottawa, IL 
        
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 8, 2011 

     Effective Date:     July 29, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   September 30, 2011 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1157 “New” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Beverage Alcohol; Denatured Alcohol; Ethanol  
 

STCC: 20-841-20; 20-851-20; 28-184-19; 28-184-46;  
28-184-47; 28-184-45; 28-184-08; 28-184-44; 
49-091-02; 49-091-52; 49-091-59 

 
3  Shipper   MGP Ingredients 
 
4 Origin (s) Peoria, IL 
   
5  Destination (s)  Baltimore, MD 
      Sodus, NY 
      Nashville, TN 
      Cincinnati, OH 
      Belle Mead, NJ 
      Allston, MA 
      Indian Orchard, MA 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 30, 2011 

     Effective Date:     August 19, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   July 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1158 “New” 

 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity                Ethanol; Dry Distillers Grain 
 

STCC: 28-184; 49-091; 20-859; 20-823-30 
 
3  Shipper   Flint Hills Resources 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA (from beyond) 
 
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL (for beyond) 
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 30, 2011 

     Effective Date:     August 19, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   July 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   

 
 

 
 

REC'D - 08-31-2011 - STB



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1159  “New” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Soybean Meal 
 

STCC: 20-923-14 
 
3  Shipper   Cargill 
 
4 Origin (s) Des Moines, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL (for beyond) 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: August 30, 2011 

     Effective Date:     August 22, 2011 
     Expiration Date:   July 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
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